
On Thursday 26th June 2025, we held a music performance in the playground.  This was a great 
opportunity for both children and parents to hear what each class has been learning in their music lessons.  
Every child actively participated and they were truly impressive!  Thank you to so many parents and carers 

for attending, you were a great audience!  

Reception – Down There Under the Sea
Year 1 – Come Dance with Me

Year 2 – Tanczy Labada
Year 3 – We Will Rock You

Year 4 – I Love Playing the Xylophone 
Year 5 – Crazy

Year 6 – Rolling in the Deep
Whole School – Something Inside So 

Strong and Build Up!
Key Stage 2 – Love Can Build A Bridge 


